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Christ Church Cathedral: Finding Our Why
All are invited to participate in two events that 
will help shape the future of Christ Church 
Cathedral. Using author Simon Sinek’s Finding 
Your Why framework, we’re looking to see what 
parishioners have to say about the why behind 
what we do. An introductory Adult Forum will be 
held on September 22 at noon, following Sunday 
liturgy. On Saturday, September 28, we will go 
deeper during retreat here at the Cathedral from 
10-3, with lunch provided. Please come and share 
your thoughts and insights about why we gather 
together for worship and service.

Upcoming Central Louisville Community 
Ministries (CLCM) events
Mark your calendars for two upcoming ways to 
support CLCM!
1  Thursday, September 5 is Community 
Ministries Days. From 4-6pm, our office will 
be open, we’ll be accepting donations of non-
perishable food for the food pantry, and you can 
pick up a pre-ordered dinner to go (more details 
to come).
2  Sunday, September 8 is Together Fest, hosted 
by the fabulous Dawne Gee, at the Ice House in 
downtown Louisville, featuring popular bands 
Caribou and the Crashers, light bites and a cash 
bar. Event is from 3-7:30pm, so even the early-to-
bed crew can join us!! Bring non-perishable food 
and be entered into a prize drawing for a free TV. 
      Purchase tickets for the event here: 
https://tinyurl.com/2rs5w38b

Things you wonder about (or thought you 
knew!)
Are there things about the Cathedral interior that 
yo’ve always wondered about? Or things you
thought maybe you knew the history of? Or things 
that just seem strange?
      Join us on Sunday, September 15, at 12 noon, 
for a brief (one hour max!) historical tour of 
the Cathedral chancel (and maybe more, time 
depending). George Hubbard will lead us through 
historical, artistic and architectural facts—nothing 
heavy, we promise! He will raise some issues, 
attempt to answer any and all questions, perhaps 
leaving you thirsty for part two (in October).
No reservations required!



Cathedral to hold 1st Annual Labor Day 
Weekend Community Picnic
Kick off your Labor Day weekend by joining 
us for our 1st Annual Labor Day Weekend 
Community Picnic this Friday, August 30 
from 5:00-6:30 PM in the Memorial Garden. 
Hamburgers, hot dogs, slides and drinks will 
be served. Members of the Cathedral, clients of 
UP and residents of Cathedral Commons are all 
invited, plus anyone who happens to stop by.
      If you would like to help support this fun 
event, there are several ways you can get involved. 
On the day of the event, we will need volunteers 
to help prepare food (beginning at 3 PM), set up 
for the picnic (beginning at 4 PM), and welcome 
guests (beginning at 4:45 PM). We also are in 
need of donations to help underwrite the cost 
of the food. Donations can be made by check to 
“Cathedral Discretionary Fund”, memo: “Picnic” 
or via our online donation page by choosing 
“Discretionary Fund” from the drop down menu.
      Special thanks to Dwight Terry for organizing 
the event.
      If you have any questions, or if you would like 
to volunteer, please contact Dean Matt.

updatesVote Faithfully: Episcopalians Engaging the 
U.S. Election
Thursday, September 18th | 1:00pm EDT
Join Presiding Bishop Michael Curry with guests 
from across the church exploring the meaning 
behind voting from a theological perspective that 
centers this civic action as one expression of caring 
for one another and God’s creation. Our panelists 
will offer framing for healthy, faith-based civic 
engagement from the theoretical to the tangible, 
including addressing why it is important for 
Episcopal churches to leverage our resources to 
help our broader communities vote.
      In an election full of increasing pressures—
disinformation, the risk of political violence, 
disenfranchisement, environmental concerns, and 
more—come learn how to navigate challenges 
while remaining focused in our preparations to 
cast our votes in this fall’s election. Our panelists 
will provide an engaging discussion and 
direct attendees to resources that can help you 
encourage your parishioners and community to 
vote faithfully.
Panelists include:
•  Michael Curry - Presiding Bishop and Primate 
of The Episcopal Church; New York, New York
•  Willie Bennett - Senior Congregational 
Engagement Officer, Episcopal Health 
Foundation; Houston, Texas
•  Joyce Statz - Health and Justice Advocacy 
Network (HJAN), St. Matthew’s Episcopal 
Church; Austin, Texas
•  Amy Coultas - Canon to the Ordinary, Diocese 
of Kentucky; Louisville, Kentucky
•  Alan Yarborough - Church Relations Officer, 
Episcopal Church Office of Government 
Relations; Washington, District of Columbia 
(moderator)
Register: https://tinyurl.com/338xubsv

Justice Ministry Listening Process
This year’s House Meetings will begin soon. These 
are small groups who share our personal stories 
about serious community problems that affect 
us or those close to us. Based on these stories we 
will take on a new issue to research, find a proven 
solution, and convince our local officials to adopt 
it. House Meetings will be held on September 15 & 
22 at 3pm. The third takes place on September 29 
in Deans’ Hall at Noon. House Meetings last about 
90 minutes and a timekeeper keeps us on schedule. 
Our Team Leaders, Page Curry & Terry Laun will 
be inviting participants. Please contact them with 
your questions or concerns. Let’s work together to 
make Louisville a City of Justice!
Terry Laun, 502-649-1262
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Diocesan Pilgrimage to Montgomery/
Selma September 25th-28th: Details and 
Registration Now Available
The Racial Healing Commission is hosting a 
pilgrimage for September 25-28, 2024. Members 
from throughout the Diocese of Kentucky will 
meet in Montgomery, AL and surrounding region, 
for a two day journey as we visit the 3 Legacy 
sites created by the Equal Justice Initiative: The 
Legacy Museum, The National Memorial for 
Peace and Justice, and the newly opened - The 
Freedom Monument Sculpture Park. A local 
guide and historian will lead us as we visit 
Hayneville (Jonathan Myrick Daniels Memorial) 
and Selma (Edmund Pettus Bridge). We will 
gather together at St. John’s Episcopal Church for 
discussion and prayer.
      Participant Cost: $150 per individual (Covers 
shared meals, entrance fees, chartered bus, and 
tour guide for September 27th). Registration is 
limited to 45 participants. Participants book their 
own hotel rooms.
      See the Pilgrimage information sheet outlining 
the travel plans and what is included in the 
pilgrimage costs: https://tinyurl.com/2kpzrnhm
Registration link can be found here: https://
tinyurl.com/5bdfx8pn

 Christ Church Cathedral

Memo from Kay Shields Wilkinson, CPA, 
Treasurer
It is a pleasure and a privilege to be the 
Cathedral’s Treasurer.  Here is some information 
that will make our common life go more 
smoothly.
CHECK WRITING
We are synching up our check writing deadlines 
with the payroll deadline:   the 10th and 25th 
of each month.   Please get your voucher and 
receipts to me by those dates, and the check will 
be prepared in the next batch.
CREDIT CARDS
If you use a Cathedral credit card, please give me 
the receipt(s) as soon as possible after the use of 
the card.  A packing slip is also helpful.
WORKING TOGETHER
While I am happy to do this work and give it 
the volunteer time that it requires, please note 
that I do not discuss it on Sundays.  Please send 
comments and questions about Cathedral funds 
to me by email kay@christchurchlouky.org or text 
502-262-4894.   You can leave a message for me at 
the Cathedral’s number:  502-587-1354.
I will be unavailable August 12-27, 2024.

Midweek worship at the Cathedral
Major Feasts (in bold) are live streamed with 
services held in the nave. All other services are 
held in the chapel.
Tuesday, August 27: St. Bartholomew, Apostle 
(Transferred)
Chapel Leader: Tom Thill
Celebrant: The Very Reverend Matthew Bradley
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This year’s House Meetings will begin soon. These 
are small groups who share our personal stories 
about serious community problems that affect 
us or those close to us. Based on these stories we 
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Weekly Sunday Bible Study
Please join us for Bible Study at 9:00 on Sundays. 
We meet in the Chapter room on the second floor 
of the Diocesan House, and also via Zoom using 
the invitation below.  Just click on the following 
link: https://bit.ly/3RSozgS

Make a joyful noise!
The first Cathedral Choir Rehearsal will be on 
Wednesday, August 28th at 6:30pm. We welcome 
all singers, please consider joining us this season. 
Please email any questions to Mark Kano, mark@
christchurchlouky.org. 

HOMECOMING SUNDAY POTLUCK 
LUNCH
On Sunday September 8, we will celebrate 
Homecoming Sunday and mark the beginning 
of our next “church activity” year.  We will come 
together for a potluck lunch in Bishops Hall and 
enjoy good food (we DO have good cooks in our 
congregation!!) and camaraderie.  The Cathedral 
will provide fried chicken or barbecue and we will 
all bring sides and desserts to share. 
      There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board 
outside the Parish Administrator office so please 
sign up or let Randy Peters know (rpeters421@
yahoo.com) what if you will attend, and how many 
of you, what you will bring and if you will help set 
things out before the lunch or help clean up. 

Celebrate the life of Mitzie (Marcia) Schatz

You are invited to celebrate her life on Saturday, 
September 7th from 10:00 am to Noon ET via 
Zoom. Come enjoy seeing photos of Mitzie and 
hearing from a few people close to Mitzie, plus 
adding your reminisces if you desire. If you’d like 
to attend, please contact Jim Schatz at 207-266-9789.





. . . for those celebrating birthdays
Konrad Margerum, Kay Shields Wilkinson, John Werst, Sarah Williams, 

       Dave Barbieri, Tim Tice, Nancy Otto, Terry Laun
. . . for those celebrating anniversaries

Gary & Vickie James and Kirt Jacobs & Cinthy Fanning

Prayer is at the heart of Christian community. We use this space to bring before 
God and the community the needs of those we love. Please submit prayer 
requests for yourself and others to the church office: info@christchurchlouky.org. 
We will include those names here so that the community may join you in prayer..

We Pray . . . 

. . . in the Anglican Cycle of Prayer, for the Church of South India (United) 

. . . in the Diocesan Cycle of Prayer, for St. Peter’s Church, Louisville    

. . . for Cathedral members in need of healing
TJ, Kitten Lawless, Terry Laun & Art Embrey, Robert Huffman, Nancy Otto, Joy Stultz 

. . . for Cathedral members in our abiding prayers
Jim & Dean, Carol Brown, Dorothy Converse, Charles Cooksey, Michael L. Foster, 
Maurice Gordon, John Kiesel, Norma Laufer, Ashley Pasteka, Donna Pottinger, Hollis 
Real, Ginger Shackleton, John Tederstrom, Tim Tice, Marcia Wilmet, Betty Lynn Williams

. . . for family and friends of Cathedral members                                                      requested by
Ernest Ruppe

Judy Bradley, Stuart Burkhead, Deborah Burkhead, Clara Eskridge
Ruby Hyde, Rollins Rubsamen, Trish Tyre

Marge Brown 
David Davies, Pam Williams

 David Collett, Fonetta Collett, Kathleen Dina Betty Harrison
Janet Shedd & family, Savannah Wright 

Alex, Debbie, Laura, Hannah, Ryan, Ellis
Bety Banton, Kelly Brown, Gail & Alex Ocana 

Tom & Andy Rochester
Elizabeth Foster, Michael Foster

Ron Adams, Kathy Bischoff, Diane Flechler, Charlie Grubbs, Judy Horton
Phillip Koloff, Byron & Leilani Sprankle, Lindsay Tompkins, Neisja Yenawin

Forrest Cook, Mike Freund, Paul Fussenegger, Sr., David Hammer
Melissa Masterson, Gibbs Reese, Alex Rohleder

Justin Gallahar
Rorie Guillen

Betsy Vaughan
Shari & John, Eleanor Lucas Gregory

Ric Hovda
Eric Zoerb

Art, Nick & Sally, Judi, Gregg & Mary, Whitney, Elvin
John, Becky E., Paula Hamilton, Martha Hyatt, Dave Kalinowski, Peggy Kalinowski  

Leisa, Kailey Caroline Potter, Kevin, Shay, Molly, Sammy, Noah 
Foster care children in the Commonwealth of Kentucky 

Patsy Cox, Judy Cummins
David Ellis, Yihong Liu

Faith Aielts, Mary Ann Johnson, Jim Trimpe, Katie
Stephen Peters

Mark, Ryan, Janice and Andy Carter
Michael, James, Joey

Mike Reisdorf, Khem Tice
Corbin Harris

 Diana Bonifield
Jared Stivers

Rob Beard
Matt Bradley

Carol Brown
Jerry Brown
Melinda Collett

Jim & Becky Collings
Dorothy Converse
Page Curry
Mike Foster
Bobbie Fritton

Vance Fritton

Lea Ann Garbrough
Rob Guillen
Angie Halliday
John Kiesel
Diane Kyle
Sissy Lanier
Terry Laun
Kitten Lawless

Jan Margerum
Jerry Marsh
Randy Peters
Tom Peters
Mitzi Schatz
Tom Thill
Tim Tice
Carolyn Van Zant
Graham Whatley
Kay Shields Wilkinson

Additions or deletions to the Prayer 
Lists must be sent to Tom Thill 
thillt49@yahoo.com.


